
  

               
            

           
             
   

   
 
 

 
 

 

 

    
    
    

  

         

 

            

       

       
   

             
           
 

         

             
          

           

            

              

            



names. The committee requested to meet again after the requested changes are 

completed, before a final recommendation for approval by the Board of Trustees. 

David Alvey, Maze & Associates left the meeting at 6:50 p.m. 

RECESS AT 6:58 p.m. 

MEETING WAS CALLED BACK TO ORDER AT 8:04 p.m. 

Discussion about the District audit continued. General Manager Macedo spoke about the 

process from the District's point of view. 

4. BOARD AND STAFF ANNOUNCEMENTS - None

5. ADJOURNMENT - 8:25 p.m.

I certify the above minutes were approved as read or corrected at a meeting of the Audit 

Committee special meeting held on December .7, 2020. 

Jim Fitzsimmons, 2020 Chair Audit Committee 




